I would like my concern added to the public agenda.

I am writing to you in concern over the potential Homeless Hub location on Fanshawe Park Rd. I do not think that it is appropriate or safe to have a facility of this nature located so close to family homes, playgrounds, and local businesses. I live in this community and there already isn't enough police presence to prevent the current car break-ins in our neighbourhood and to bring more desperate people to this area will make it feel unsafe. I also work next door to the proposed site and we have been struggling with constant grand larcenies from clear drug addicts which already make the staff feel unsafe. We've also had people going through our staffs cars during our shifts.

This will quickly decline this residential neighbourhood much like other areas in London like where there are homeless hubs, and methadone clinics.

Thank you for your time

Dan Tran